Sent: 2/03/2020 9:02:47 AM
Subject: DA367/2010 (MOD2020/0037) 46 Victoria Pde Manly - Rescind Ausgrid DA Letter

Good Morning Teresa,

Ausgrid has incorrectly provided a letter of consent for the latest modification submission for this
Development. The modification on the Northern Beaches website is titled as MOD2020/0037

Ausgrid is currently working closely with the Developer to work through issues related to non-
compliances to an adjoining Ausgrid Substation positioned in Dungowan Lane.

As such Ausgrid is seeking to rescind the letter “Ausgrid-DA Letter” that was uploaded via the online
planning portal on the 26/2/2020

Hi Peter,
If you are able to provide some assistance on this, that would be appreciated.

Regards,

Paul Nakhle
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services | Technical Operations

image001.png@01D4B326.4
D344F70

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174
First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140

Please consider the environment before printing this email

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error,
please notify the sender immediately via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. If you
are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to
@ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your personal information,
including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/



